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June, 14
Dear editor of World Journal of Gastroenterology,
Warm greetings,

This to certify that the project titled “Updated bone mineral density status in Saudi patients with
inflammatory bowel disease” was fully supported from the annual budget of the research unit at
Sulaiman AlRajhi University (SRU).

Mohammed Ewid, MD, an assistant professor of Medicine at SRU was the principal investigator of
this project. He conducted the study at King Fahad Specialist Hospital, Buraidah, Al-Qassim between
February 2018 and December 2019,
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Prof, Wan Ismail Kﬁéiruzzai‘gan
Head of Research Committee

Sulaiman AlRajhi University
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